## Wykeham + Proposed Hotel

## fullmoonfeverhippie <fullmoonfeverhippie@protonmail.com>

Fri 3/24/2023 12:37 PM

To: Shelley White <swhite@washingtonct.org>

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of Town of Washington. USE CARE when opening attachments or links.

## Dear Shelly,

Can you please submit my letter to the Wykeham files and to the Zoning Board committee members before Monday, March 27th? Thank you.

## Dear Zoning Board,

I can not attend the meeting, so I am submitting a letter.

As a resident in Washington for 40 years, I do not support the proposed new hotel on Wykeham road. It will cause dangerous traffic to a narrow country road, and make walking and biking a hazard. The owner should also be required to clean up the property after the fire that happened over 10 years ago. Thank you. Amanda Seitz